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Senators on the Environment and Natural Resources Committee,

Stop this madness! It has become clear that you don't care what Oregonians think of cap and
trade. Putting the -35 amendment on SB1530 less than 24 hours before a vote, so nobody has a
chance to read or understand it, reveals your agenda to get it passed by any means. | watch you
in your hearings with your complete disdain and lack of regard towards your fellow chair
members, and the people of this state. We the people will remember this in November.

Stop This Now,
Belinda Coalman
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